
National Aboriginal Day, June 21
A Time of Celebration

Established in 1996, National Aboriginal Day falls annually on June 21; many 
faith communities celebrate the closest Sunday as Aboriginal Sunday.

National Aboriginal Day gives all Canadians the opportunity to participate 
and share knowledge about Aboriginal peoples’ values, customs, 
languages, and culture. It gives Aboriginal peoples an opportunity to 
showcase the beauty of their cultures and languages.

Although the three Aboriginal groups in Canada—First Nations, Inuit, and 
Métis—share many similarities, they each have their own distinct heritage, 
language, cultural practices, and spiritual beliefs. There is much diversity 
among these peoples.

National Aboriginal Day provides an opportunity to acknowledge the 
unique and outstanding achievements and contributions of First Nations, 
Métis, and Inuit and to show pride in their accomplishments. The United 
Church’s General Council Office encourages all staff to participate in 
National Aboriginal Day celebrations. 

Learn more on the websites of the United Church (www.united-church.ca) 
and Indigenous and Northern Affairs Canada (www.aadnc-aandc.gc.ca).
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